
 
 

 

 
 
 
2nd May 2018 
 

 
To: Parents of Pupils in Senior School 
 
 
Dear Parents  
 
 

Class Photographs – Wednesday 9th May 2018 
 
We would like to remind you that class photographs will be taking place during the morning of Wednesday 9th May 2018. 
 
Please note that pupils will be required to wear their formal uniform of white shirt, tie and blazer. Prefects should wear 
their prefect tie.  
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
  
 
 
 
Mrs P Hutley 
Headmistress 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


